
The Smartest Giants in Tankersley  
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Firstly, we would like to thank you for your support in helping the children settle quickly into the 
new routines in Class 1. The children have made an excellent start to the year.  

This week in English the children will be reading Beegu.  We will be thinking how Beegu is feeling 
in the story and writing letters to her. 

  

 

 

In Maths, we will be comparing numbers using >, < and =.  We will also be 
ordering numbers and using a number line to answer mathematical questions. The children have also started 
the mastering number programme which will help them with their understanding of numbers and number 
facts. The children actively take part in this four times a week.   

In Computing, the children will learn to log on and off on the computer and create their own avatar. They will 
learn how to search on purple mash, create a picture, type a sentence and save their work. In history, we will 
learn about the astronaut Neil Armstrong and his visit to the moon.  In RE, we will be thinking about what 
Christians believe God is like.  

We hope you have enjoyed reading your child’s reading books over the weekend.  Please bring the books into 
school everyday and return them along with the reading record on Wednesday so we can change them.  If 
your child has read three or more times they will receive a reading token which will then be placed into the 
weekly prize draw.  

This week we will send home the children’s homework folder.  There will be a letter inside the folder to explain 
about their spellings.  

If you have any concerns please come and see us and we will be happy to help. 

Mrs Beevor and Miss Bennison  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


